
 

              FREE SHOWCASE EVENT 

            We are delighted to be running a FACE-TO-FACE Showcase to demonstrate           

best practice in the teaching of Systematic Synthetic Phonics and  Early Reading        

on  

              Tuesday 30th January 2024 

                        8.30am until 1.30pm approx. (Lunch provided) 

              At: St John Vianney Primary School, Glastonbury Ave, Blackpool, FY1 6RD 

             Sign up today at: 

 

      https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/hub-showcase-tuesday-30th-january-2024-

tickets-740718838987?aff=oddtdtcreator 

An introductory talk explaining key leadership decisions that have enabled reading to be a success in 

our school 

 A learning walk to showcase excellent phonics practice, with exemplification on what can be 

achieved through participation in an SSP programme 

 Details on the DfE validated Systematic Synthetic Phonics programmes 

 An opportunity to reflect on your school’s own practice 

 Information about Hub support, and requirements for entry into intensive support, including 

how to access this after the event 

 

Our Showcase event must be attended by the Head Teacher and we recommend 

the Phonics/Reading Lead also attends. 

  How can we help your school? 

 Support from experienced Literacy Specialist practitioners 

 Support with your School Development Plan and identifying key areas for improvement 

 Access to funding to support implementation and practice of your SSP (dependent on certain DfE 

criteria) 

  englishhub@sjvprimary.co.uk                        01253 543872 


